
From: Tom Thomson   
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2022 2:43 PM 
To: Duane Jackson <djackson@whistler.ca>; Cathy Jewett <cjewett@whistler.ca>; Arthur De Jong 
<adejong@whistlerblackcomb.com>; Jen Ford <jford@whistler.ca>; John Grills <jgrills@whistler.ca>; 
Ralph Forsyth <rforsyth@whistler.ca>; Jack Crompton <jcrompton@whistler.ca> 
Subject: White Gold Undergrounding 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe. 
 
To Mayor and Council, 
 
Just a little story: 
"White Gold, I have married you because you have potential to become more 
beautiful in my eyes. Therefore, I am ordering you a major face lift. The good part 
of this beautification process is that you will have to pay for this beauty 
treatment yourself. 
Don't complain, you can pay for it over 30 or 40 or so years. How much each year? 
Don't worry, it will be finalised some time and don't worry about inflationary costs, 
and overruns." 
 
Mayor and Council members, except two, I urge you most strongly to shut this 
project down now, as you now know that you can.  
Why;The tenner of the time, lack of timely and definitive information,  just 
another unnecessary cost on already tax burdened citizens you represent. 
 
Tom Thomson 
White Gold. 
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